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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 8th February 2021                 Circular No:149/YIS/AS/20-21/149 
 
 

Dear parents, 
 

SUB : GRADE X CBSE BOARD EXAMINATION 2020-21 
 
 

Kindly note the following schedule for Grade X Board Examination 2020-2021: 
 

DATE DAY SUBJECT 

06/05/2021 Thursday English 

10/05/2021 Monday Hindi Course-B 

11/05/2021 Tuesday Tamil 

13/05/2021 Thursday Malayalam / Urdu Course-B 

15/05/2021 Saturday Science 

21/05/2021 Friday Mathematics 

27/05/2021 Thursday Social Science 

02/06/2021 Wednesday Arabic 
 

Due to COVID-19 uncertainties still looming over schools, teachers, students and parents, Teaching- 

Learning and Assessments have been a huge challenge. For the academic year 2020-21, CBSE has released 

the date sheet and is all set to conduct Board examinations for grade X and XII in Physical mode with the 

approval of local government authorities. As we are gearing up to prepare our students for the board 

examination, I regret to inform you that the Pre-Boards performance of our board going students is quite 

disappointing. Few students were examined in school premises (with parents’ consent and MOE’s 

approval) as a test dose and the outcome of physical exam as compared to online exam is quite 

alarming. 

In view of the same, it’s time for parents to take good care and charge of their children at home as we 

are unable to coach and monitor them physically. However, at our end we have successfully completed 

the syllabus and are following discrete revision plan to ensure students are revising and attending revision 

classes, but surprisingly we are noticing poor attendance during revision classes. Unless our valued parents 

shoulder this joint responsibility with the school, we cannot expect our students to pass out with good 

grades/marks in the BOARD EXAM which is a stepping stone for their future success. Let us act now and 

not wait for surprises. COVID-19 will go but one academic year lost, can never be re-gained.  

Parents are requested to ensure the following and help school to help your ward(s) pass out with flying 

colours: 

 Get your children to start preparing for the examination RIGHT NOW and not wait for MAY. 

 It is mandatory that your ward follows systematic study habits based on a well-prepared timetable 

for self-study. 

 Encourage your child to solve model question papers given to him/her by the school and practice 

revision worksheets regularly. 

 In view of COVID-19, the new question paper will have a greater number of MCQs and 

assertion/field study questions which require students to be thorough with all the chapters. 

Thorough READING of chapters can be of great help. 

 Constant support and supervision from parents will play a decisive role during these challenging 

times. 
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Let us join together in preparing our children for the Board Examination and provide them with moral and 

emotional support. If you need any assistance from teachers/ Supervisors or Principal, please do not 

hesitate to reach us. We are JUST A CALL AWAY.  
 

“Time once lost cannot be regained”. 
 

 

Good Luck & Regards, 
 
  
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal        
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